
         

 Art Club—session cancelled — Wednesday 26th June 

 Year 1 Stay and Learn — Friday 28th June  

 Reception/Nursery Cake sale — Tuesday 2nd July.  

The children had a great time at Sports Day today. Luckily the weather was kind to us and the  

sun came out. Thank you to the amazing support from the parents/carers and well done to all the  

children and staff involved. Please see our Twitter page for some lovely photos of the day.  

 

We are now taking applications for Nursery places for 2 year olds  and 3 year olds, starting  

September 2024. If you would like an application form, please come along to speak to Nursery or  

the school office, thank you.  

On Tuesday 25th June, there will be a menu change. There’s a choice of Burger and potatoes or  

Hot dog and potatoes instead of Pasta Bolognese. Also on Monday 1st July, there will be Chicken  

burger not Beef burger on this day.  

Due to staff training, the Art Club after school session on Wednesday 26th June has been  

cancelled . Your child/children will need to be collected at 3:15 pm on this day. Apologies for any  

inconvenience caused.

This week’s winning class for Attendance is Reception with  95%.  

Well done Reception . 

The national average is 96% 

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER                                                        

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 21st June 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

We are required to remind parents that any request to take your child out of school for a holiday will be deemed 

unauthorised, unless it is due to exceptional circumstances. An unauthorised absence of 5 days or more is subject 

to a fixed Penalty Notice (FPN) 

Should you still choose to take a holiday of 5 days or more then the Local Authority will be informed. A Fixed   

Penalty Notice will then be issued in accordance with Section 444 of the Education Act 1996. The law stipulates 

that the current penalties by parents are £60 when the penalty is paid within 21 days and £120 when  the penalty 

is paid within 28 days. This penalty is per parent/carer per child. If the Fixed penalty Notice is not paid, this could 

lead to you being prosecuted in the Magistrates Court. 

—  Muhammed, Mabel.  

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE 

CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 28th JUNE 

     

 

 

. 

     STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

      W/C MONDAY 24th JUNE is Menu 3 

Nursery Everyone Year 3 Ellis 

Reception Belle Year 4 Margaret 

Year 1  Everyone Year 5 Lottie 

Year 2 Everyone Year 6 Jackson 


